
Wildlife Alert
The Big Horn Sheep are asking you 
to reduce your speed while driving 

along the roadways.  

SLOW DOWN PLEASE!

We are now into the SPRING SEASON 
which means a rise in the Big Horn 

Sheep population in the area
We ask that all vehicle speeds are kept to a 

minimum especially along the Hwy 191 corridor.  

A number of sheep have already lost their lives 
as a result of sheep-vehicle accidents.  

Sheep tend to jump into the path of traffic 
without warning.

If you do encounter an accident with the Big Horn Sheep or other wildlife contact Environmental Services at 865-6000, 
Spill Hotline 865-SPIL (7745), or Security on-call.
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